Clarifications to Bidders Questions: Heathland Connections Audience Data Investigation

Q: The closing date is given in one part of the document as 7th July (which is tomorrow), and in another part as the 17th. Which is the correct deadline?
A: I can confirm that the deadline is the 17th. The RFQ document was updated with the correct date yesterday. Apologies for the confusion, we were delayed going live with this and I obviously missed one of the dates to amend. 

Q: The specification refers to ‘summer’ fieldwork. Given the short notice, and our other commitments in July/August we would not be able to bid for the work if the fieldwork had to happen in August – would September be acceptable?
A: I suspect that the majority of interested parties in this contract will now be in the same position. Please do bid based on what you can deliver this year so we can assess all the tenders we receive with the best understanding of the situation. I am looking into the possibility of a forward commitment to capture summer data next year. It would be helpful if you could indicate your availability/interest to deliver the autumn work we want to deliver and also your interest in possibly undertaking the summer work next year, funding dependent.


